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Ending of share buyback program as of December 30, 2015 
  
As of December 30, 2015, Schindler Holding Ltd ended the share buyback program started on January 3, 2013. 
In the context of the buyback program, including a Fixed-Price Repurchase Offer from November 1 to November 
14, 2013, a total of 3'810'193 registered shares and 5'455'078 participation certificates were repurchased, which 
represents 7.8% of the capital stock recorded in the Commercial Register at the start of the buyback program. 
  
The Board of Directors of Schindler Holding Ltd has decided that there will be no new buy-back program at the 
present time. 
  
Information about the completed buyback program is available under the following link: 
http://www.schindler.com/com/internet/en/investor-relations/share-information1/share-buyback.html 

  
  
  
For further information, please contact: 
  
Adrian Boutellier, Head Corporate Treasury 
Tel. +41 41 632 86 74 
adrian.boutellier@ch.schindler.com 
  
Nelly Keune, Senior Communications Manager 
Tel. +41 41 445 30 60 
nelly.keune@ch.schindler.com 
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